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February 22, 2017

TO: Horacio Danovich, CIP Manager

FROM: Carrie L. Sarver, Assistant City Attorney

RE: Resolution — B & M Marine Construction, Inc. / Water Taxi Construction
Services

As requested in your e-mail of February 15, 2017, I have prepared and attached the following
captioned Resolution:

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY
OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING AND
AUTHORIZING THE PROPER CITY OFFICIALS TO
PIGGYBACK OFF THE CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE’S
CONTRACT FOR ANNUAL MARINE FACILITIES REPAIR
MAINTENANCE, BID NO. 243-11357, AND EXECUTE A
CONTRACT FOR WATER TAXI CONSTRUCTION SERVICES
BETWEEN THE CITY OF POMPANO BEACH AND B & M
MARINE CONSTRUCTION, INC.; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE
DATE.

Please feel free to contact me if [ may be of further assistance.
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CARRIE L. SARVER

fjrm
l:cor/mgr/cipmgr/2017-418

Attachment



